	 
	REPORT ON THE FOURTH MEETING OF THE
SUBCOMMITTEE OF POLICY AND COORDINATION
The Second Meeting of the Subcommittee of Policy and Coordination took place December 6, 2001, at Bridgetown, Barbados. It was chaired by the Delegation of Argentina and attended by delegates of Barbados, Mexico, United States and Uruguay.
 The following items of the agenda were covered: 

1) Appointment of Vice Chairs. The Chair said that each subcommittee should have a vice chair and therefore nominated: 

a) As Vice Chairs of the Subcommittee on Policy and Coordination: 

b) Mexico for 2001
c) Uruguay for 2002
d) Barbados for 2003
e) As Vice Chair of the Subcommittee on Port Training: Barbados 

f) As Vice Chair of the Subcommittee on Port Administration: Chile 

2) Review of the agenda of the Second Meeting of the Executive Board. The Secretariat explained how the respective items would be presented according to the work assigned. Likewise the Chair recommended that statements be limited to the set time period to allow the entire agenda to be covered. 

3) Participation in the private sector. Inasmuch as the private sector would be participating in that meeting and could become involved in the activities of the Technical Advisory Groups, the Chair asked the member country delegations to introduce, during the meeting, the private sector representatives accompanying them so as to highlight the importance of their presence and participation. 







